
GETTING YOUR STEPS IN
HAS NEVER BEEN EASIER!
OPEN TO THE PUBLIC FEBRUARY 12 - MARCH 29, 2023
Shakopee High School, in partnership with Shakopee Community Education, is excited to open the indoor field house track to
the public (18 years of age or older) February 12 - March 29, 2023! This state-of-the-art track has four lanes; two inside lanes for
walkers and two outside lanes for runners. Seven laps around the track equals one mile and serves as a great exercise
opportunity regardless of the weather! Take advantage of this great community space today! 

If you have questions or need
more information, please

contact Jaime Grossman at
jgrossman@shakopee.k12.mn.us

Shakopee.k12.mn.us/CommunityEducation

Hours &
Location 

Guidelines
Participants must be 18 years of age old
or older
A coat rack will be provided for all users
near the track entrance
An elevator is available for additional
accessibility
Participants will be able to access the
restrooms near the first floor Field
House entrance
Only clean athletic shoes are permitted
on the track 
Only capped water bottles are
permitted (no food or beverage
allowed)
Strollers are not permitted
Participants may not go into other
areas of the building
Participants are required to sign in and
out each visit - please bring a valid ID
Per school district policy, the property
is tobacco/alcohol, drug and weapon
free






Monday - Friday

6:15 - 7:45am
and

6:00 - 8:00pm



The walking/running direction will change
every other day to ensure uniform wear of

the track and to prevent injury. 
M/W/F will be clockwise, and T/Th will be

counterclockwise. 



 Please note that the track will close in the event of
weather-related changes to the school day (e.g., snow

day, early dismissal, or early release). 






Shakopee High School - 
Activities Entrance/Door 29

100 17th Ave W
Shakopee, MN 55379



Turn over for directions and 

accessibility information

View Schedule
& Register

Scan the QR code above or
visit bit.ly/SPSWalkingTrack

to register for the
walking/running track and
purchase a season pass or

view the walking track
calendar.

SHAKOPEE HIGH SCHOOL COMMUNITY 
WALKING/RUNNING TRACK

Cost & Season
Pass

A 2023 season pass is available for $10 and
can be purchased online. A valid

government issued ID is required to enter
the High School. Payments must be made

online by credit card and cannot be
accepted onsite. Cash or check can be

accepted at the District Office. No refunds.



https://isd720.cr3.rschooltoday.com/public/costoption/class_id/11977/public/1/sp/


Tr
ack Entrance

Accessibility
Koeper Ave. 

Parking

Community members can park
and enter the field house on the
west side of Shakopee High School
through the Activities Entrance via
door #29; exit is the same location.

The ADA accessible entrance is at
the same location. Please do not
leave valuables in your car or
unattended. A building supervisor
will be onsite during track hours
but are not responsible for lost or
stolen items. Lockers are not
available. 

17th Avenue W
 .
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SHAKOPEE HIGH SCHOOL COMMUNITY 
WALKING/RUNNING TRACK


